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Community Meeting for Village of St. Louis Set for January 31 
 

Loudoun County will host a community meeting for the Village of St. Louis Tuesday, 
January 31, 2023, at 6:30 p.m. at Banneker Elementary School, 35231 Snake Hill Road, 
Middleburg. Residents are encouraged to attend to learn about the status of the St. Louis Village 
Plan and to provide feedback to members of the St. Louis Village Plan Task Force and 
representatives of Loudoun County. 

 
The St. Louis Village Plan, which was initiated by the Board of Supervisors in 2022, is 

intended to help St. Louis maintain its unique character, support the community’s goals and address 
a range of issues related to land use, development and quality of life. 
 

In addition to an update on the village plan, residents will receive information about an 
opportunity for free well water testing and a potential community water feasibility study in the 
future. 
 

Anyone who requires a reasonable accommodation for any type of disability to participate in 
the meeting may contact the Department of Planning and Zoning at 703-777-0246. At least one 
business day’s notice is requested. 

 
To learn more about the St. Louis Village Plan, including how to sign up for email and text 

updates on the project, visit loudoun.gov/stlouis. 
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